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It has been a busy first couple of weeks beginning our project learning. We have 
been learning about different climate zones around the world and looking at the 
similarities and differences between the Arctic and Antarctic.  
 
As part of our English learning over the coming weeks, we will be learning about 
climate change, global warming and the impact on the Polar Regions. We will be 
channelling our inner David Attenborough and Greta Thunberg by writing and 
delivering persuasive speeches which will be filmed using a green screen.  
 
In Maths we have been focusing on place value: reading, writing, ordering and 
comparing numbers up to 1,000,000 and looking at negative numbers. Next week 
we will be revising and then expanding on our knowledge of rounding numbers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Home learning:  

 Read at least five times a week 
 Mathletics  
 TTRockstars – it has been brilliant to see greater engagement this week. 

Times tables are vital to many other parts of maths learning. It is therefore 
important that they are learnt and practised regularly. 

 Project home learning – set on Google Classroom – due 15th October. 
 


